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SAFETY GLASSES 

For programs requiring safety glasses, students must wear their safety glasses in 

lab areas. The Career Center provides a pair of safety glasses to students at the 

beginning of the year.  If a student does not have his/her safety glasses and extra 

glasses are not available in the classroom, please send the student to the Career 

Center office kiosk in ITTC 222. Students can purchase glasses there for $2. 

Damaged glasses will be replaced at no charge.  

  

 


